Member for Miranda

28 January 2021

The Hon Rob Stokes MP
Minister for Planning and Public Spaces
office@stokes.minister.nsw.gov.au

Dearw Rl

| write on behalf of my constituent, Mrs Christine Martin of 179 Bath Road, Kirrawee,
in regards to SSD-10320 for President Private Hospital.

The enclosed correspondence should outline Mrs Martin’s issues.

In light of the concerns held by Mrs Martin, | would appreciate it if you could look into
this matter and advise me of the outcome.

Member for Miranda
Parliamentary Secretary for Transport and Roads

Encl.
Ref: EP/PMp
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Domenica Barilaro

_
From: Christine Martin <numbersruletheworld@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, 28 January 2021 1:39 PM
To: ElectorateOffice Miranda
Subject: THE DEMOLITION OF HOTHAM HQUSE
Dear M/s Petinos

I am totally opposed to the above demolition.
This building was approved for Heritage Listing last April, so now why the change???

You know what your constituents want, and you know of the multitude of reasons why, you are our voice in
parliament in regards to this issue, make yourself heard.

Kind regards

Christine Martin



